
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 07:13:07 PM

To:  Veronica Lebron <Veronica@robertsilversteinlaw.com>

Cc:  
Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>; Dan Wright <Dan@robertsilversteinlaw.com>; Esther Kornfeld <Esther@robertsilversteinlaw.com>; Robert Silverstein
<Robert@robertsilversteinlaw.com>

Subject:  Re: Initial Comments on and Objections to Draft EIR for Hollywood Center Project; Case No. ENV-2018-2116-EIR; SCH 2018051002
 

Hi Veronica,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood Center Project EIR. Response to your
comments will be provided in the Final EIR, for which you will be notified once available for public review.  

Once the Final EIR is released, there will be a public hearing process for the related entitlements, at which time, I would advise that you provide any comments regarding
non-CEQA related issues for the decision maker's consideration. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 5:39 PM Veronica Lebron <Veronica@robertsilversteinlaw.com> wrote:

Dear Ms. Nguyen:
 
Please click on below link containing our letter for the above-referenced matter.

https://www.dropbox.com/s/e6xgr2dfc4j2nic/6-1-
20%20%5BSCAN%5D%20Initial%20Comment%20On%20%26%20Objections%20To%20DEIR%20for%20Hollywood%20Center%20Project.pdf?
dl=0
 
We had difficulties assembling the documents because of the file size.  However, everything should be readable and totals 2,596 pages.
 
Please confirm receipt.  Thank you.

Veronica Lebron
The Silverstein Law Firm, APC
215 North Marengo Avenue, 3rd Floor
Pasadena, CA  91101-1504
Telephone: (626) 449-4200
Facsimile:  (626) 449-4205
Email: Veronica@RobertSilversteinLaw.com 
Website: www.RobertSilversteinLaw.com 
=================================== 
The information contained in this electronic mail message is confidential
information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above, 
and may be privileged. The information herein may also be protected by the 
Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 USC Sections 2510-2521. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
immediately notify us by telephone (626-449-4200), and delete the original 
message. Thank you.
 
===================================
 

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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